

Newsletter for Boots "N" Buckles

September 1989

## Presidents Message

Our picnic was a great success!! Everyone had a good time - the food was good and the dancing ... was such a success that Buck Nored has already asked us back for next year ... what do you think?

On September 8th we will hold our general membership meeting. The time will be 7:30 and everyone is invited. PLAN TO BE THER AND BRING YOUR IDEAS AND INPUT. The board needs your suggestions so we can operate Boots 'N Buckles to make you happy.

JAN KELAKIS, a board member, has resigned. She is getting married and will not be able to serve any longer. Thank you, Jan, and best wishes from all of us.

The September 8th dance will be a Labor Day Celebration. Wear something that depicts your profession and bring a tasty finger food to share. Prizes will be given, so come and enjoy our Labor Day Dance.

Ann Thompson

# Invitational Bus Trip

C/W Dance Class is offering a trip to Reno on the weekend of October 6. The cost will be \$110 per person and covers the bus trip, including sandwiches and drinks, two nights at the Comstock Hotel and Casino, and Chuck Wagon Buffet on Saturday night.

Buses will be available in Reno to shuttle to the C/W Dance Invitational all weekend. For information call Wayne & Lynette -(408) 866-9207 or Chet and Sue - (408) 723-7779.

## **Quick Steppers**

The Country Quick Steppers will be holding their bi-monthly dances on September 9 and September 23. The dance on September 9 will Be held at St. Barts in San Mateo, and the September 23 dance will be held in Redwood City at teh Veteran's memorial Building. Both dances begin at 8:30.

## CQS Celebrates 2nd Birthday

On October 21, the Country Quick Steppers will celebrate their birthday with a Buffet Dinncer and Dance. The dinner is free to members. Guests accompanied by CQS members may attend at the cost of \$5.00 for dinner and \$6.00 for the dance.

Music will be provided by Bravo. The dance will be held at Bowditch School in Foster City. Music starts at 8:30.





#### **≣From the Editor's Desk:≣**



There will not be an October issue of The Roundup as the editor will be on vacation.

### FLORIDA Dance Competition.

The Rug Cutters would like to invite you to the 3rd annual Southern National C/W Dance Competition. The event is scheduled for September 29 and 30 and October 1. If you are interested, call Susan Boyd, (904) 575-6837, or write to Susan at Rug Cutters, Inc., 2616 Mission Road #24, Tallahassee, FL 32304.

## **Clogging Lessons**

Learn to Clog with the Watsonville Recreation Department. HeatherParkhurst will be the instructor. Call (408) 728-6081 for information.

Clogging Classes with Sue London will begin September 6. Beginners will meet from 7 to 8pm, Intermediates from 8 to 9pm and Intermediate/Advanced from 9 to 10pm. Classes will be given at Stonegate Elementary school which in on Sherlock, south of Tully Road in San Jose. Call Sue London at (408) 224-4315 for more information.

The Blossom Hill Cloggers will be beginning a new clogging class on Mondays in Campbell. Class starts on September 11 and 18, register either night. Time is from 7:30 to 8:45pm. The fourteen week class will cost \$40.00, with family rates available. Call Lois Elling, instructor, for more information at (415) 278-612 or Leda at (408) 268\_5606.

Remember - General Membership Meeting on September 8 at 7:30pm.

#### **Dance Lessons**

'DAKOTA' DAVE GETTY will be offering a special class designed to give intensive instruction on competition-style turns. This three week series starts Tuesday, September 12. Class will meet from 7:45 to 9:45 at the Masonic Hall, 100 N. Ellsworth in San Mateo for at the Foster City Recreation Center, 650 Shell Boulevard on Tuesday, September 19. The cost will be \$15 per person. For more information, call Don and Corrine Wright at (415) 365 2780.

Western Style Dance Lessons will start soon in Palo Alto and Foster City. These classes will be taught by Don and Corrine Wright. Foster City classes begin on September 14. Coastside classes begin on September 9. Palo Alto classes begin on September 27. Call Don and Corrine Wright for more information at (415) 365-2780.

Nora Wilt will be giving lessons for the Livermore Area Recreation and Park District. Dates are Sept 19 - Nov. 14. Cost will be \$24 for 8 classes. From Nov 28 - Dec 12 she will give three classes on the Two Step and the Western Swing, cost \$9.

Lessons will also be given for the Dublin Recreation Department. The dates are Sept. 21 - Nov 16. Cost is \$27 for 9 classes. A follow up class of 3 lessons will be given from Nov. 30 to Dec. 14 on the Two Step and Western Swing. The cost will be \$9 for three lessons.

Call Nora at (415) 443-9254 for more information.

THE ROUNDUP EDITORIAL STAFF Editor LaVerne Polkinghorn Contributing Writers Ann Thompson

Material for the next ROUNDUP should be submited to the editor by October 24 for the November issue. Send to: LaVerne Polkinghorn 1708 Mirassou Dr. San Jose, CA 95124

### B 'N B Jackets

We need three more jacket orders to make up a minimum. Boots 'N Buckles jackets can be ordered at any Friday dance. Just write out your name, address, phone #, size (XS,S,M,L,XL,XXL), and print the name you want on the front. Get this to Ann Thompson with a check (no cash please) for \$50.00 made out to Boots 'N Buckles.

THE ROUNDUP 1708 Mirassou Dr. San Jose, CA 95124

